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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:27 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 9:32 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - LeƩer of Comment - EB-2025-0064 
 
-- Name -- 
DENIS FORTIER 
 
-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes 
 
-- Comments -- 
Please don't bring up the gas rates again, they just went up a few months ago. It impacts us the most up north. 
 




